
SHORT COURSE NEWS 

23 Short Courses Offered at 
MRS Fall Meeting 
Vivienne Harwood Mattox 
MRS Short Course Manager 

The MRS short course program to be 
offered at the 1986 MRS Fall Meet ing will 
consist of 23 courses, including nine new 
courses. This numberof courses represents 
a significant expansion of the program for 
this meeting. The program will cover the 
latest in emerging materials technology 
and related topics in addition to some of the 
most popular review courses on materials 
preparation, fabrication, characterization 
and utilization. Some of the courses on 
epitaxial growth, thin films, and plasma 
processing of semiconductors are designed 
so that together they present a compre­
hensive treatment of a diverse subject. (See 
the ad elsewhere in this issue of the BULLETIN.) 

The first "s tand-alone" short course 
program is scheduled for October 1-3,1986 
in Albuquerque, NM. A "stand-alone" 
program is one that is not being held in 
conjunction with a technical meeting. Two 
intensive three-day short courses are being 
cosponsored by MRS and the University of 
New Mexico. The topics are: "Characteri­
zation of Powders and Porous Materials" 
and "Plasma Modeling, Pattern Transfer, 
and Nonintrusive Plasma Diagnostics for 
IC Fabrication." Use of the laboratory 
facilities of the university, including the 
UNM Powders and Granular Materials 
Laboratory will add a new dimension to 
these short courses. This program has been 
developed with the valuable support and 
enthusiasm of the MRS New Mexico 
Section. It is hoped that other programs 
involving the use of laboratory facilities for 
demonstrations and "hands-on" experience 
will be developed in 1987. 

The on-site short course program con­
tinues to receive interest and support from 
industry. The last issue of the BULLETIN 
listed the current roster of MRS short 
courses available for on-site presentation 
on an instructor-available basis. Several 
new courses are being developed for the 
1987 Spring Meeting. 

If you are interested in more detailed 
information concerning future plans for 
the short course program, contact the MRS 
Short Course Manager, Vivienne Harwood 
Mattox; telephone (505) 294-9532. MRS 
invites comments and suggestions for the 
short course program. 
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